Holly Springs Elementary School
August 7, 2016

Good Afternoon Holly Springs Elementary Families,

This is Mrs. Clark, principal of Holly Springs Elementary School with some important
announcements.

This is just a reminder that the first full day for Track 4 Kindergarten students is tomorrow,
Monday, August 8th. Kindergarten families please join us in the media center at 8:50a.m. for
Tissues and Tea after you bring your child to the classroom.

Come show your cheetah pride at Bass Lake Draft House tomorrow, Monday August 8th. You
can come anytime during their business hours (11am — midnight). 10% of all sales will be
donated to our PTA.

Our first Early Release is Friday, August 19th. Students dismiss at 1:20p.m.

Thank-you for all you do to support the school. This message has been posted to the school
website.

Have a great rest of your Sunday.



